
 

 

 
 

Angus Robertson MSP,  
Cabinet Secretary for Constitution, 
External Affairs and Culture (by e-
mail) 

The Scottish Parliament 
EDINBURGH 

EH99 1SP 
 

CEEAC.committee@parliament.scot   

  16 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Cabinet Secretary, 
 
The Proposed Retained EU Law (Revocation and Reform) Act (Consequential 
Amendment) (No.2) Regulations 2024 EU Exit Legislation – Protocol with 
Scottish Parliament.  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 12th December with regards to the above type 1 SI 
notification. The Committee notes that the SI is ‘technical’ and we are content in line 
with paragraph 30 (2) of SIP Protocol 2 that “the Scottish Ministers should proceed to 
notify the UK Government of their decision to consent to the provision(s) being 
included in a UK SI (or UK SIs) to be made by UK Ministers” 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Clare Adamson MSP, Convener of the Constitution, Europe, External Affairs and 
Culture Committee 
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